
 

4 February 2022 

OPERATIONAL UPDATE –SUBSTANTIAL 
COMPLETION ACHIEVED AT SUNRAYSIA 

 

Decmil Group Limited (ASX: DCG) (“Decmil” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce it has 

achieved substantial completion of the Company’s EPC contract for the Sunraysia Solar Farm, following 

receipt of Substantial Completion Certificate from the client.  

The achievement of this milestone will facilitate a transition into the 5-year Operation and Maintenance 

Contract. 

Decmil CEO Dickie Dique said: "Achieving substantial completion is a significant milestone as we near 

the completion of Decmil’s business turn-around plan.  The transition to performing the Operations and 

Maintenance contract aligns perfectly with the transition in our overall business strategy from turn-

around to returning to recurring revenue & maintenance contracts." 

 

This ASX release was authorised by the Decmil Group Limited Board. 

About Decmil 

Decmil Group Limited (DGL) offers a diversified range of services to the Australian resources and 

infrastructure industries. Companies within the group specialise in engineering and construction; 

accommodation services; and maintenance. Listed on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX 

Code: DCG), Decmil’s goal is to maximise returns from our operations to deliver value to our 

shareholders, clients and other stakeholders. 
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